
 

 
 

 

 

THE UNIVERSITY OF TOLEDO 

SCHOOL FOR GREEN CHEMISTRY AND ENGINEERING 

 

The newly formed School for Green Chemistry and Engineering at The University of Toledo invites 

applications for a tenure-track faculty position in chemical engineering with an appointment in the 

Department of Chemical and Environmental Engineering. The position, which is subject to 

budgetary approval, is expected to be at the Assistant Professor level, but senior appointments 

will be considered for faculty with a strong record of research accomplishment.  The position 

will start August 2012.  A Ph.D. degree in chemical engineering or a related field is required; 

postdoctoral experience is preferred.  The successful candidate will be expected to participate in 

interdisciplinary teaching, research, and outreach activities of the school and department in the areas 

of green chemistry and green engineering.  The successful candidate will be expected to teach at 

both the undergraduate and graduate (M.S. and Ph.D.) level and to develop a vigorous, externally 

funded research program in an area of chemical engineering complementary to existing school and 

department strengths.  Strong preference will be given to applicants working on chemical and 

enzymatic conversions of biomass to platform chemicals, pharmaceuticals, and polymers. The 

University is a comprehensive state institution with an enrollment of approximately 22,000 

students located on an attractive campus in suburban Toledo, Ohio. The University offers 

competitive salaries and an excellent benefits package for its faculty. Further information about 

the university and the department is available through the departmental website 

(http://www.che.utoledo.edu).  Applicants must submit a cover letter, their curriculum vitae, a 

summary of research plans, and a statement of teaching philosophy as a single pdf file online at 

http://www.che.utoledo.edu/applicants.  This site also provides details for the submission of 

three letters of recommendation.   Review of applicants will begin on November 8, 2011 and 

continue until the position is filled.  The Department encourages applications from minorities, 

women and persons with disabilities.  The University of Toledo is an Affirmative Action/ Equal 

Opportunity Employer M/F/D/V.    


